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From: Tony Brkich   
Sent: 2022/01/07 10:07 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 

My question for the virtual meeting January 31 2022 is that you should still allow for the expansion of 

the 407 hwy. This is more important ( than industrial space) for the future transportation in Peel and 

the surrounding areas. Can you imagine if 401 hwy did not have so much industrial close to the hwy 

how we could have not expanded the hwy and eliminated all of the daily congestion. 

No to extra industrial space. 

Tony Brkich
FORMNOUVO Inc. 

Web: formnouvo.com 
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